
 
 

 
 

This project may affect you in some way. 
Please read this Project Fact Sheet for more information. 

 

Maple Ln and 19th St. Improvements Project Fact Sheet 
 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION 
The City is beginning work on the Maple Ln. and 19th St. project which may impact your property, 
residence, or neighborhood. The project includes the following work: 
 

• Asphalt milling, patching, overlay, concrete pavement and curbs rehabilitation  
o Maple Ln. north of 19th St., and 19th St. from Almisra Ave. to Harper St. 

• Storm sewer improvements  
o Maple Ln. north of 19th St., 19th St. from Maple Ln. to Harper St., and at the entrances of E. 18th 

Terrace, E. 18th St., E. Glenn Drive, Miller Dr., and Brook St. 
• Replacement of an existing waterline 

o Maple Ln. north of 19th St., and 19th St. from Maple Ln. to Harper St. 
• Sanitary sewer improvements 

o Maple Ln. from 19th St. to E. 18th St., along Clare Rd. to 19th St., and along 19th St. to Maple Ln.  
• Sidewalk and ADA accessibility improvements  

o At the Park entrance off of Maple Ln., at the intersection of Maple Ln and 19th St., along 19th St. 
from Maple Ln. 

• New Bus Stop  
o Near the intersections of 19th St. and Harper St.   

 
PROJECT TIME FRAME 
The City anticipates construction to begin Late 2024 and conclude in the Summer of 2026. These 
dates are subject to change due to weather or other construction-related delays.  
 
ANTICIPATED TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
Over the course of the project, there will be temporary traffic restrictions at various locations along 
Maple Ln. and 19th St between Almira Ave. and Harper St. Construction activities and traffic control will be 
sequenced to minimize disruption and will not all be performed at one time. 
 
When this project begins in Late 2024 (pending weather or other delays), contractors will start with a 
closure of Maple Ln. from the Edgewood Park entrance to E. Glenn Dr. 
 
How may this impact my neighborhood? 
You may see increased traffic in your neighborhood as drivers adjust to the new closures. The City will 
continue to update signage and communication as needed, and we appreciate your patience and 
understanding during this construction process.  
 
CITY CONTACT 
If you have a question or problem during business hours, please contact: Nick Hoyt, Project Engineer – 
785-424-8139, nhoyt@lawrenceks.org  
 
After-hours questions should be directed to Municipal Services & Operations Customer Service (785-
832-7800) for appropriate follow-up. 
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